
 

24 August 2022 
 
 
Dear students,  
  
I hope you’re enjoying the summer. Just a few important reminders before you return to college: 
 
• You can access your timetable on Cedar from Saturday 10 September and lessons for Year 13 

start on Monday 12 September. Changes to timetables may take place right up until Saturday 
morning so it is important to check your timetable on Cedar over the weekend.  

• Remember that all your SIL must be complete by your first lesson in each subject.  
• Please take time now to make sure all your course folders are organised before returning to 

college. Although you might wish to take out some of your notes and work from Year 12 and 
keep that in folders at home, please include all your Year 12 assessments in your Year 13 
folders that you bring to college, to support your learning and revision.  

• Your college ID card will be active until you complete your courses, so please make sure you 
know where yours is and that you bring your ID card and lanyard on your first day back at 
college.   
 

Year 13 students that collected final results last week did fantastically well and I’d like to offer them 
our congratulations. From returning to college in September, there are 25 college weeks until your 
own final examinations begin and we are excited to see what you can achieve this year.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all in a couple of weeks.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
 
 
Brendon Fletcher   
Principal 
 


